
Delivering excellence, opportunity and success in an innovative and caring environment. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Paul Kelly Cup Permission Note 

 
 
I give permission for my child_______________________________________ to participate in the Paul Kelly 
Cup on Tuesday 9 March 2021.  
 
Special needs of my child, which you should be aware (eg allergies, medication, etc)___________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

To the best of my knowledge, my child has no medical condition, disability or injury, which put him/her at risk 
in participating in the Paul Kelly Cup. In the event of illness or injury, I authorise the seeking of such medical 
assistance on my behalf that my child may require. 
 

Signed:________________________________________            Date:___________________ 
 

 

2 March 2021 
 

Paul Kelly Cup Football Gala Day 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Your child has indicated that they wish to participate in the Paul Kelly Cup Football Gala Day.  The day will 
be hosted by AFLNSW on Tuesday 9 March, at Billabong High School. This year there will be a boys and 
girls competition. The boys team consists of 15 to 18 players and rules for tackling, out of bounds, bouncing 
and kicking off the ground have been modified (similar to Auskick). The girls side has nine players and has 
the same modified rules.  
 
Students will come to school as normal and walk to the high school with Mr Kent and Mrs Geddes at 
9:15am.  Play will commence at 10:00am sharp and conclude by 1:30pm.  The school has entered a boys 
and a girls team, which will participate in a round robin style competition. 
 
Children will need to provide their own lunch, drinks, hat, sunscreen and mouthguard.  A mouth guard is 
compulsory and must be worn to play. All players will need to wear football shorts (blue or white), 
football boots (or runners) and socks (Culcairn Football Club socks, or navy blue if possible) they will be 
provided with a football jumper.  
 
Parents are welcome to attend but must maintain social distancing and sign in on arrival using the 
NSW Health QR Code. There will be a small canteen operating on the day. It is also advised that you park 
on the street and not in the school grounds. Please go straight to the oval and NOT the school’s front office. 

 
Yours in Education 
 
Jesse Kent 
EVENT COORDINATOR  
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